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Daisy Class

Reports 

Your child will have arrived home 
with their report yesterday. If you 
have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to speak to one of us. It 
was such a pleasure to write about 

all of your lovely children and I really 
wish them all the best, they will all 
do fantastically in Reception! Please 
do complete the comment slip as we 

really appreciate feedback.

Farm Visit!

We had such a great time on 
Tuesday when the farm came to 

visit! It was so very exciting 
having the Daisy Garden full of 

animals and the children all coped 
exceptionally well. Can you tell 
your grown up which animal you 

liked best?

Changeover Day

We hope that your child 
enjoyed their visit to their new 

class today! It was a very 
exciting day and so lovely to 
see them all looking so grown 
up and ready for Reception!

Tapestry! 

Don't forget to check Tapestry 
(online learning journey) regularly 
to see all of the exciting things 
that your child has been doing in 
Daisy Class. If you are having any 
problems logging in or accessing 
information please speak to Miss 

Roberts. Thank you. 

Early Leavers!

Please let us know if your child 
is leaving before the end of 
term as we would like to be 
able to say goodbye to them 

before they go!                
Thank you!

Paddling Pool Days

These are scheduled for next 
week! Monday 16th and 

Tuesday 17th July.
Children just need to bring in a 
towel and swimming costume or 

swimming trunks in a named 
bag. Fingers crossed the 

weather remains! 


